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Kaitlin McCafferty

From: Gwen Jones
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 4:40 PM
To: Kaitlin McCafferty
Subject: Fw: Senior housing on 6th street

Hi Kaitlin, please include in public comment on the senior living facility. Thanks, -Gwen 
 
Gwen Jones  
Ward 3 City Councilwoman 
606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801 
406 549-3295 
 
Note: All emails to and from this address are in the public domain. 
 

From: Gwen Jones 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 4:39 PM 
To: SANDRA DAVIES 
Subject: Re: Senior housing on 6th street  
  
Ms. Davies, thank you for the email...since this is a land use matter, I cannot comment, but will forward your 
email so it can be included in public comment. Thanks, -Gwen 
 
Gwen Jones  
Ward 3 City Councilwoman 
606 Woodford St., Missoula, MT 59801 
406 549-3295 
 
Note: All emails to and from this address are in the public domain. 

From: SANDRA DAVIES <DAVIESBUTTERFLY@msn.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 25, 2021 10:45:09 AM 
To: Gwen Jones 
Subject: Senior housing on 6th street  
  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
I am on the Board of the Glengarra Sr. Living facilty in Missoula.  Many of the drive cars and have visitors.  The six 
proposed parking spaces  does not seem at all to be enough to accommodate the needs of any facility of this size no 
matter what is required by law.  A facility of this size is definitely needed as the Glengarra facility is always full with many 
waiting to be accepted if an opening occurs.  At times there were 200 requests for housing in the past two years.  It 
would be a great facility for you to visit and see it’s accommodations as you review the building request for the 6 th street 
project.   Thank you. Sandy Davies 


